
Subject:  Inclusion of Russell Lake report in Nova Scotia's SOE Report 1998
From:  "Andy N Montgomery" <MONTGOAN@gov.ns.ca> 
Date:  Thu, 29 Jan 1998 15:45:27 -0400 
To:  limnos@chebucto.ns.ca 
 
Actually we have met......but quite some time ago and I have had a number of incarnations with the provincial 
government. It may actually have been during the course of the Minister's Task Force on Clean Water when I 
was with the NS Land Use Committee that we originally met. 
 
Anyway, I have modified the attachment by converting it to a WP5.1 doc. Perhaps we can arrange a time to 
meet and discuss Russell Lake and perhaps other lake management issues in the province. We can share with 
you progress with regard to the SOE Report as well. Looking forward to meeting with you soon. 
 
Regards , 
 
 
Andy 

Page 1 of 1Inclusion of Russell Lake report in Nova Scotia's SOE Report 1998

5/5/2008file://C:\Documents and Settings\Shalom Mandaville.SWCSMH\My Documents\SWCS\DOE\1998...


